

A retreat for children with life-threatening illnesses and their families

February 3, 2020

Lyn Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Lynn:

On behalf of Camp Sunshine's Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and especially our Camp families, I sincerely thank you for your recent donation received today to our Family Sponsorship Program.

We take pride in our mission and accomplishments and are delighted to share with you what a wonderful investment you are making in enhancing and touching the lives of children with life-threatening illnesses and their families. Each year, the demand for our program and need for a supportive community continues to grow, making your contribution more important than ever. Your help and caring support enables us to spread more "Sunshine" and reach more families from across the nation.

Together, we are making a difference and having an impact in people's lives when they need it the most. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to promote hope and joy, and to create incredible moments and cherished memories for our families. It is with your generosity we are able to complete our mission.

Respectfully,

Michael Katz

Executive Director

Michael Kotz

Camp Sunshine at Sebago Lake, Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. You may be able to deduct some or the entire amount for tax purposes. Please consult with your attorney or accountant. This letter affirms that neither goods not services were provided in consideration for your gift. Tax ID 22-2582877